
Photo Essay: AAUW Wildflower Run Fun 

Photos courtesy AAUW, Morgan Hill Branch. Images selected by Suman Ganapathy 

 

https://morganhilllife.com/2024/03/09/aauw-wildflower-run/ 

 
Photos provided courtesy of American Association of University Women, Morgan Hill Branch 

 

This year’s run takes place the morning of March 24 starting at Live Oak 
High School. To register, visit www.wildflowerrun.org 

 

 
Runners take off as the 2023 Wildflower Run begins. 

 



 
Three women turn a corner during the 2014 race. 

 
Participants celebrate the return of the race in 2022 after a two-year period of “virtual races” due to the 
global pandemic. 



 
Runners enjoy a beautiful day back in 2013 pushing strollers.

 
Runners dressed in pink tu-tus during the 2014 race. 


